

Johnston, Kathy < kichnisten@khasa.org>

## **RE: Title IX Annual Report**

1 massage

Stone, Paul - CCHS Athletic Director <paul.stone@carroll.kyschools.us>
To: "Johnston, Kathy" <kjohnston@khsaa.org>

Thu, Jun 12, 2014 at 1:33 PM

Our SBDM council has approved the addition of bass fishing as a sport. We held 2 meetings and no one attended. We will actively pursue this position in the future.

Paul Stone

Carroll County HS

Athletic Director/Girls Basketball Coach

5026935201

Twitter: CCHS Athletics @CarrollCountyHS.

From: Johnston, Kathy <kjohnston@khsaa.org>

**Sent:** Monday, June 9, 2014 10:05 PM **To:** Stone, Paul - CCHS Athletic Director

Subject: Title IX Annual Report

Hi Paul,

In reviewing your report, the Student survey shows interest in fishing (30) and swimming (32). In order to meet one of the three standards, interest in both of these must be pursued. You had indicated interest in dance on the T-3 form but did not mention fishing or swimming.

To meet this standard, please send me an email indicating that two meetings will be held in the fall to pursue the interest of swimming and fishing. Have those meetings after school; one for students and the other for students and parents. Have those in attendance (if any) sign in and make this part of your committee minutes.

If you have any questions, please call or email me. 859-494-2509

Thanks!

Kathy Johnston Title IX